
VA Office of Financial Policy (OFP) 
September 28, 2012 

FINANCIAL POLICY NOTIFICATION 
 

Purpose:  To notify the VA financial community of the updated Cost Center and BOC 
Appendices to the OFP website.  We rely on the assistance of the members of the 
Financial Policy Working Group and the Financial Policy Steering Committee to 
disseminate policy updates to the field stations and facilities.  
 
Overview: Recently updated VA Cost Center and BOC Appendices will be added to the 
OFP website either late this afternoon or early next week. 
 

Chapter Title 
Effective 

Date 

1A COST CENTERS APPENDICES A-F 10/01/2012 

2A BUDGET OBJECT CODES APPENDICES A-D 10/01/2012 

 
 
Questions: Please forward any questions to the OFP Accounting Policy shared 
mailbox. The Office of Financial Policy, Accounting and Payroll Policy Service, 
welcomes your feedback on this and future notifications.   
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